
Students taking part in the Brilliant Club have officially graduated! After hearing from a
representative of Oxford University about studying there, our students enjoyed a
graduation ceremony to celebrate their achievements on the programme. Well done
everyone! ​

Week 37 North Durham Academy

BRILLIANT CLUB GRADUATION

8 Year 8 students took part in the Future
Business Magnates competition this year.
The students competed against 15 other
Durham based schools in a business
competition to 'solve todays problems with
tomorrow's technology.'
Students attended the final last Friday at
Beamish Hall and I am extremely proud
and excited to tell you that the students
came in 3rd place winning a trophy, framed
certificate, £500 for the school and £30
each in shopping vouchers!
The students represented the Academy
fantastically and I am overjoyed with the
efforts of all 8 of them! Well done all!

FUTURE BUSINESS MAGNATES



Day Year 7​ Year 8​ Year 9​ Year 10​

Monday Beacon of Light Beacon of Light Beacon of Light

Beacon of Light
Careers Interviews

English Spoken Language
recordings start from today
– check with your English
teacher for date, time and

location.



Tuesday

Wednesday

Bingo Night – Family
and Friends of NDA

All Welcome



Bingo Night –
Family and

Friends of NDA
All Welcome




Bingo Night – Family and
Friends of NDA All

Welcome



Bingo Night – Family and
Friends of NDA All Welcome

Thursday Beacon of Light Beacon of Light Beacon of Light

Beacon of Light
Houghall Trip – Selected

Students



Friday
Careers Interviews




Upcoming Events

Wow! What a week!
On Monday, an amazing group of year 6 children arrived at NDA. 
They experienced life in the academy and took part in a wide
variety of activities.  In Science, they learned about bunsen burners
and kiwi DNA, in Maths they deciphered codes to unlock treasure
chests, they learned colour techniques in Art, understood how to
introduce themselves in Spanish, as well as lots of other magical
new skills.
The children spent time with their tutors and made new friends. 
They even had a tutor football and dodgeball tournament, where
7.2 were crowned victors.  7.6 were awarded the attendance trophy
and we had daily ceremonies to celebrate the achievements of
these fabulous young people.
It was a tremendous week and the children did themselves,
their parents and carers, and their primary schools very proud.  We
are so excited for September and can't wait to welcome them back
to NDA as our new, official Year 7 cohort! Well done everyone!!!

TEAM TRANSITION 2023



INFLATABLES ARE BACK!
The inflatables are back for some last day of term
fun! 
Criteria that must be met to take part:

100% attendance from  19/06/2023  - 14/07/2023
Fewer than 20 negative points between
 19/06/2023 - 14/07/2023




